

Part 1: Read the descriptions of some words. Choose the correct answer.

0. A hard substance forms on the bottom of the sea, usually orange or red in color c o r a l
1. A very huge fish that breathes air through a hole at the top of its head w _ _ _ _
2. The time when the water covering all over the place. f _ _ _ _
3. A large wave in the sea t _ _ _ _ _
4. An aircraft without wings often used in emergency situations h _ _ _ _ _ _ _
5. It has a soft round body and eight long arms. o _ _ _ _ _

Part 2: Choose the correct answers to complete the five conversations.

- | | |
|--|-------------------------------------|
| 0. Do you like that drink? | 6. What do you usually do? |
| A. I don't like them. | A. No, I'm not hungry now. |
| B. No, mine's ice cream. | B. I go to the cinema. |
| ☒ C. Yes, but it's too hot. | C. I am going to the cinema. |
| 7. Who likes watching films in your family? | 8. What are you playing now? |
| A. I will go to the cinema with my mom. | A. I play Roblox |
| B. My mom is the person who likes many kinds of films. | B. I am playing Roblox. |
| C. No, sorry. I watched it last Friday. | C. Yes, it is fun. |
| 9. What will you do this afternoon? | 10. Will you make a poster tonight? |

- A. He will go to the beach.
- B. We will go to the aquarium.
- C. Ok let's go!
- A. Of course, I will.
- B. He's too quick.
- C. I want to draw more fish.

Part 3: Read the text. Choose the correct answer

Dolphins (0).....are..... sometimes thought of as the dogs of the sea because they are usually playful and friendly. They're also among (11)..... smartest animals on Earth. Dolphins are water mammals. They usually (12)..... in rivers and oceans, but they must come up to breathe air. Most dolphins are black or gray.

Dolphins will (13)..... , when they become trapped in fishermen's net.

Dolphin live in groups called schools or pods. A female dolphin leads the herd. Dolphins use squeaks and whistles to call to each other. Dolphins eat fish and squid.

The smallest dolphin (14)..... is only 1.2 meters long is like a small human child. However, the huge type of dolphin is as long as 9.5 meters and weighs around 10 tonnes! Right now, people are (15)..... on many ways to protect that beautiful creature.

0. is am are
11. a an the

- | | | | |
|-----|------|-------|---------|
| 12. | live | lives | living |
| 13. | die | dying | dies |
| 14. | what | that | who |
| 15. | work | works | working |

Part 4: Choose the correct answers.

0.



- A. in the park
- B. in the playground
- C. in the library

16.



- A. flood warning
- B. volcano warning
- C. avalanche warning

17.



- A. People stay away from danger here.
- B. People make clothes here.
- C. People buy houses here.



- A. There is a forest fire.
- B. There is a tornado.
- C. There is a tsunami.



- A. In the museum
- B. At the sea
- C. In the forest.



- A. No swimming
- B. No talking
- C. No fishing

Part 5: Read the article. Choose the best answer A, B or C to answer each question.

What has fins, sharp teeth, and swims in the ocean? A shark!

Sharks have been around for a very long time. Sharks have lived in the oceans even before dinosaurs roamed the earth! Sharks are fish, and there are over 400 types of sharks. When they have babies, the babies are called pups.

Sharks lose their teeth, like humans, but they don't just lose their baby teeth. They lose teeth throughout their lives. When a shark loses a tooth,

a tooth from another row of teeth will move into its place. New teeth are always growing. Most sharks are carnivores, so they feed on other animals, like fish or seals.

Sharks might look scary, but they are not usually dangerous to people. People are more dangerous to sharks, since people hunt sharks. To be safe, though, it is a good idea to leave sharks alone if you see them!

0. What are the features of sharks? 21. What are baby sharks called?

A. They have wings, sharp teeth

A. They are called babies.

☒ B. They have fins, sharp teeth.

B. They are called puppies.

C. They have wings, swims in the ocean.

C. They are called pups.

22. How many types of sharks are there?

23. When do sharks lose their teeth?

A. There are over 400.

A. Sharks never lose their teeth.

B. There are less than 400.

B. Yes, they just lose their baby teeth.

C. There are nearly 400.

C. They lose teeth throughout their lives.

24. Why are people more dangerous to sharks?

25. How to be safe when you see sharks?

A. People look scary.

A. Hunt sharks

B. People hunt them.

B. Leave sharks alone

C. People take their food.

C. Swim along with sharks.

Part 6: Read the text. Fill in the blanks with 1,2 or 3 words

It all started two days ago. It was a rainy day. I woke up and went down for breakfast. The lights all over the house were off. I could hear noises coming from the basement. There was water down there. There were toys and things floating by! I could hear Mom's voices. "Hello? What's going on down here?" "The power all over town is out. Our basement is flooded. A lot of houses have water in them, too," Dad called back.

We put all the things to a higher place and stay away from electrical devices. There are things that got all wet so we're going to replace them, too. "It's quite the mess," Mom said.

There were a lot of roads that were closed because of water covering, so we couldn't get to the store. Luckily, mom and dad had prepared enough food and drinks. Many people lost all of their clothes and household items.

"We should go through our stuff and see what we can donate. We're lucky because we only had a couple of inches of water in our basement," said Dad. Mom and I agreed. Even though we didn't have power and fixing the basement could be expensive, we were still lucky.

0. *The flood startedtwo days..... ago.*

26. The girl woke up and heard noises coming from the

27. They put all the things to a

28. They are going to replace things that got all.....

29. They couldn't get to the store because of

30. Many people lost their clothes and